
 
Weekly Bulletin 

St. Aloysius and St. Columban Bulletin 
20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

August 13/14, 2022 

 

Reading I Jeremiah 38.4-6, 8-10 
Responsorial Psalm: Lord, come to my aid! 
Reading II Hebrews 12:1-4 
Gospel Luke 12.49-53 

 ST. ALOYSIUS COLLECTION 

August 7:  $965.00 
 
MASS Intentions: 
Sat. Aug. 13  4:30 p.m. (St. Columban) For all parishioners 
Sun. Aug. 14 11:00 a.m. (St. Aloysius) For Marlene Paiement by 
  The Gatineau Friendship Club 
Sat. Aug. 20  4:30 p.m. (St. Columban) For all parishioners 
Sun. Aug. 21 11:00 a.m. (St. Aloysius) For Donna Whitworth by Lorraine 
  For Real Plante by Ann Marie Plante 
 
 
The Sacrament of Confession is available fifteen minutes before all Sunday 
masses at St.  Aloysius. This sacrament is an important part of our continual 
preparation for the eternal kingdom. 

FATHER GREG ON VACATION 
 Father Greg will be away on vacation from August 8th to 19th.  If you have an 
emergency please leave a message at the office and someone will get back to you 
as soon as possible. 



FOR THE SICK OF OUR PARISH  
 Please pray for the sick of our Parish:  Atreyu Harvey, Adeline Gendron, 
Diane Morey,  John Harney and Pierre Lachapelle.  

ST. COLUMBAN MISSION ANNUAL CORN ROAST 

St Columban Mission will be holding the 2022 Annual Corn Roast 
on Saturday, August 20th,  after the 4:30 Mass.  It will be a great 
opportunity to enjoy time with family and friends.  

Corn, hot dogs, coffee, tea, pop.  Anyone who wishes to bring a 
salad or dessert is more than welcome to do so. 

Tickets are $12.  Children 12 years and under – free. They are available from  
Amanda Burns (819-561-3352), Paul Paiement (819-663-9457) or Marc 
Maisonneuve (819-246-0116).   

We hope you can join us!  Bring your lawn chairs. 

 
ST. COLUMBAN MISSION SAVE THE DATE!  

 

 Sunday September 18, 2022 at 2 p.m. – St. Columban 
Mission Cemetery Service. 

 
 
 

LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS TO BE USHERS 

 We are looking to re-establish a team of ushers for Sunday masses.  Ushers simply 
assist people attending mass with seating and lining up for communion.  A schedule 
will be established and a commitment of ushering once a month would be 
expected.  If interested, please see Jim Brownrigg after mass on Sundays or contact 
him via the office at 819-663-5244, or st.aloysius@bellnet.ca .   Thank you for your 
support. 

 The Wardens Board. 

 
 
 

mailto:st.aloysius@bellnet.ca


ANNIVERSARIES & BIRTHDAY FOR AUGUST 

 

Gail Burns    13th  

Cassandra Burns   22nd     
Charlie and Hilary Long   27th (married 45 yrs.) 
Hilary Long     29th   
Dick Pickering   29th  
Erma Avon    31st  
 

QUILT RAFFLE 

This beautiful Queen-sized (87x107) quilt in a  “Framed Log 
Cabin “pattern and made by the Ladies of the St. Al’s Sewing 
Group is ready to be raffled. 
The quilt will be displayed at the back of the church and tickets 
will be made available there as well. Since we are still in the 
throes of the pandemic, we are being very cautious regarding 
the selling of tickets. We would suggest that, if you are 
interested in buying tickets, you take the ticket books home, 
complete them there and on your next visit to St. Al’s, return 

the completed ticket stubs and payment.  There will be a bowl placed at the back 
of the church for this purpose. 

If anyone is interested in taking extra books to sell to 
family and friends – please do so.  We would very much 
appreciate your help in selling the tickets as a portion of the 
sales will be donated to our parish. 

If you are in need of more tickets please contact 
Carol in the church office. 
Tickets are sold for:   
$5.00 for a full book (6)   or $1.00 for a single ticket 
 
The draw for this beautiful quilt will be held at a later date.  

GOOD LUCK TO ALL! 
 

 

 

 

 

 



GOLFERS, MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

The 10th edition of the Archbishop of Gatineau's 
Golf Open will be held on September 9 at Kingsway 
Park Golf Club. For Archbishop Durocher, who is also 
celebrating his 25th anniversary as a bishop this 
year, this will be an opportunity to thank everyone 
who participated in the tournament so that he can 
support the mission of community organizations in 

the region. So, you are invited to form your team, the registration period will begin 
in the next few weeks. Thank you!   
 

GARAGE SALE 
OUR LADY  OF THE  ANNUNCIATION  

 

   indoors  
 
 

189, rue Archambault Street 
 (Secteur Hull Sector)  Gatineau 

 

 

  8 a.m. – 1:30 p.m.  
 

 Saturday September 10th, 2022 
 white-elephant    toys   dishes    books 

 

 
 


